
From: Adams, Marcia S
To: Lewis, Phleisha E <Phleisha.Lewis@SCDMV.net>

Date: 3/21/2006 2:36:27 PM
Subject: FW: Letter for Director Kerr

Attachments: HHS.doc

Phleisha,
Here is the draft letter to Robby Kerr so that you can make the changes.

-----Original Message-----
From:        Devlin, Lotte 
Sent:        Friday, March 17, 2006 10:56 AM
To:        Adams, Marcia S
Subject:        Letter for Director Kerr

Attached is a soft copy.  I've given the hard copy to Phleisha.  We're in the process of revising the MV-93 
and 94 to correct the motor voter information.  We should have that and the revised policy ready to go out 
by next week. 

Lotte Devlin
Policy and Planning Administrator
SC Department of Motor Vehicles
Office: 803.896.4879
Mobile: 803.609.4852
Fax: 803.896.9979
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016
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